
 
 

 
 
 
 
30th November 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Downie Shield Cricket Round 4 
 

Well, the team has once again excelled in the Downie Shield Senior Boys Cricket 
Competition and now it’s time to head to Cowra for our Round 4 match which will be an 
overnight stay! Details are as follows: 
 
Venue: Oliver Oval, Edgell Park, Cowra 
Date: Game Day: Thursday 7th December, 2017.   
Time: The Team will leave St Joseph’s after Period 5 on Wednesday 6th 

December, 2017.   
 The game will commence at 9 am on Thursday morning. 
Transport:  Mini-bus. 
Cost:   $20.00 ( all other costs are being met by the school) 
Accommodation: Cowra Holiday Park, 10256 Mid Western Hwy, Cowra NSW 2794 
   (02) 6342 2666 
Food: Breakfast and lunch on Thursday will be provided.  Students will need 

to bring money to purchase dinner on Wednesday evening and for the 
trip home on Thursday depending on the travel time.  Students are 
asked to bring some snacks for the trip and their own water 
bottles/drinks. 

Requirements: Players are to bring their own casual clothing, pajamas, toiletries and 
any other personal necessities for the overnight stay.  All bedding and 
towels are provided by the Holiday Park. 

Uniform: Players are to wear sports uniform and bring their own protective gear. 
Players are to get changed into playing whites (a shirt will be provided 
to play in). 

 
Parents are most welcome to attend however competitors are requested to stay with the 
team in the cabins which have been booked. 
 
Students may bring their gear to school on Wednesday morning and it will be stored in the 
Administration Office and packed on the bus prior to departure. 
 
Final day for the return of this permission note and payment is Tuesday 5th December 2017.  

 
 

If you have any questions regarding this excursion, please do not hesitate to contact the 

School on 4230 8500. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Zac Ellul 
Acting Sports Coordinator 
 

 

16 Macquarie St, Albion Park   NSW   2527 
PO Box 130, Albion Park   NSW   2527 

Tel: (02) 4230 8500 
Fax: (02) 4256 5793 

Email: info@sjchsdow.catholic.edu.au 

https://www.google.com.au/search?q=cowra+holiday+park&oq=cowra+holiday+park&aqs=chrome..69i57j0l4.4071j0j8&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Downie Shield Cricket Round 4 
 

To be returned by Tuesday 5th December, 2017 
Please note the Excursion Policy states that the permission note and money must be returned by the 

due date or the student will not be able to participate. 

 
Teachers:  Mr Daniel Lewis and Mr Brian Hetherington 
Event:   Downie Shield Cricket Round 4 
Date:   Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th December, 2017 
 
I give permission for my child _____________________________ of Homeroom ______ to 
represent St Joseph’s in the 4th round of the Downie Shield Cricket at *** 
I understand that students will be travelling to and from with their own parent/s. 
 
I understand that students will be traveling to and from the venue by mini-bus driven 
by Mr Hetherington and that the Team will be staying at the Cowra Holiday Park. 
 
 
My child has had a history of the following medical conditions/injuries: 

__________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Final day for the return of this permission note and payment is Tuesday 5th December, 2017. 

 

 
Parent Name (please print): ______________________________________ 

Parent Signature:   ______________________________________ 

Daytime Contact Number: ______________________________________ 

Date:    ______________________________________ 

 


